' MNsure Policy #15

Consumer Assistance Program: Roadmap for Designing a
Navigator Program for the Future

The MNsure Board of Directors adopted a Consumer Assistance Program: Roadmap for Designing a
Navigator Program for the Future policy on July 16, 2014. A third-party evaluation and a number of other
information gathering activities consistent with direction outlined in the policy concluded that existing
program rules were sufficient and there was no need for additional rulemaking in order to make program
improvements. While MNsure continues to evaluate its navigator program at the direction of its Chief
Executive Officer and may revisit the need for updating program rules in the future, the actions already
taken render this policy obsolete and it is therefore rescinded.
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